Farewell Letter to Valued Clients

July 7, 2025

To my wonderful clients,

    It is with a full heart and touch of sadness that I write this to let you know I will soon be moving on from my role as Veterinarian at San Bruno Pet Hospital. After careful consideration, I’ve decided to pursue a different path in my career and focus on patients in their final stages of life. I will be transitioning to a new role as a Mobile Veterinarian, serving pets in hospice and providing comfort and care through their end of life. I did not take this decision lightly as caring for your pets; watching them grow and getting to know so many of your lives has been extremely rewarding in countless ways.
    It has been an honor to help your pets; chat with your family members about the highs and lows of what our pets go through and to help usher you into new phases of their lives. They are our family and hold very special places in all our hearts. Please remember your pets remain in excellent care here at San Bruno Pet Hospital where I wish them long beautiful lives. I will take your kind words, thoughtful gestures and encouragement with me when I finally depart.

    I thank you for your trust, kindness and the many hugs along the way now as I walk into this new chapter.

With appreciation,

Dr. Jessica Dewar
